
February 8, 2023 

 

 

Lyka Mariz Cabanero 

Patient Pay Team Lead 

 

 

Subject: Resignation  
 

 

Dear Ms. Cabanero, 

 

  
Due to personal reasons, I regret to submit to you my resignation letter effective immediately.  
Having been given the chance to be part of the patient pay team is a great honor for me.  

 
Thus, I would like to express my gratitude to the management and especially to you TL Maree, 

who has given me all the support I needed in order to perform my job properly. I really hope to 

work with them again in the near future.  

 

 

In turn, I would like to wish you all the best for the coming years.  
 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  
 

 

Therese Delizo 


